
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Mike Carey 

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 10:36 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

Dear Secretary of State, I would just like to know that any changes to Colorado Election law does not make voting more 
difficult or restrictive for Colorado voters.  I believe the risk of having non-citizens attempting to vote is less of a 
concern than throwing in a lot of new restrictions which discourage interested voters from participating in the election 
process.  Thank you for considering my opinion. Yours Sincerely, Mary Susan Carey, Windsor 




